
                                       

 
 

 
 

 

11th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents & students of the Ashfield Junior School community 
 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP 
 
This Friday is Children in Need Day. We will be marking this day in school and would like to 
invite everyone to come in non-uniform. We feel that a donation of £1 per child would be a 
good idea as this would help us to raise around £250 for the charity and the great work it 
does. 
 
On the same day we will be holding a Cake Sale to help us to raise funds for a new ‘Well-
Being & Relaxation Garden’. The money will be used to refurbish the central garden area 
and turn it into a relaxing, calm space that the children can all use either during lesson 
times or free time. We feel that this is a really important development for our school as it 
will help us to improve the school’s environment and our own well-being. This will be the 
main focus of our activity, as School Council, in school this year. 
 
We would really appreciate it if you could send in some cakes that you have either made or 
bought for us to sell on the day. If you can do this, then please send them in to school on 
Wednesday, Thursday or Friday this week. We would be very grateful. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ashfield Junior School Council  
(Minnie, Noah, Emily, Dylan, Matthew, Sienna, London, Muhammed, Cayden & Paige) 
 

High Street, Workington, Cumbria CA14 4ES 
Tel: 01900 604565 
admin@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk 
Head Teacher: Mrs S Frost  
www.ashfieldjuniorschool.co.uk 
 


